Campaign News & Updates

MAY 20/21 2023 | ISSUE #1



FATHER SEBASTIAN INVITES YOU TO LEARN MORE

Father Sebastian is asking for *every* parish family to please attend one of our campaign events. Invitations have been mailed to all registered households. If you are registered and do not receive one by mail by this Wednesday, please contact the parish office (603) 542-9518 to confirm your registration and contact information. Invitations will also be available on the tables at the entryways next week after Mass. We ask everyone to PLEASE respond as soon as possible so we can properly prepare for refreshments! Campaign volunteers will begin calling families who do not respond by Friday, June 2nd. Please treat their call kindly, as if it was Fr. Sebastian.

YOUR HELP MATTERS! A CALL FOR VOLUNTEERS:

WE NEED YOUR HELP! Please sign up today to help us with Mass campaign tables, campaign receptions, phone calls, and mailings. Return your completed volunteer card in the collection basket or at the campaign table after Mass.

SIGN UP TO VOLUNTEER ONLINE:

bit.LY/smvolunteer23



Volunteer Details

Mass volunteers are asked to help run the campaign table before and/or after Mass, and assist the ushers on key campaign weekends if necessary.

Reception volunteers are asked to help set up, clean up, work the sign in table, prepare or bring refreshments to one or more of the campaign events at the parish. Receptions will be held on two weekdays - one during the day and two during the evening. You can select at which one(s) you can help.

Phone call volunteers are asked to make RSVP, reminder and thank you phone calls. **You will NOT be soliciting donations from anyone.**

Mailing volunteers are asked to help prepare and mail reception invitations, campaign brochures, and other mailings throughout the campaign. Will occur mostly during office hours in the Rectory.